
Mrs. Steckler’s Pre-K News 
 

 
 
   

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

September 22, 2023 

 

 

 

 

august 9, 2016 

What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the Letter F this week with 

our Handwriting Without Tears (HWT) 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We also practiced the 

square. We talked about the season change 

and read books and sang songs about Fall.  

We painted a pretty Fall tree with Q-tips 

and even painted leaves with shaving cream! 

We practiced tracing, cutting, and gluing with 

Fall patterns and did some leaf matching. We 

rotated through several math centers and 

continue to work on name writing daily. We 

started our weekly Religion Seeds series and 

talked about how Jesus welcomes everyone. 

Fr. Robert visited our classroom and talked 

about our 1st quarter virtue of self-control 

and prayed with us. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Sept 27 – Book Orders due 

Oct.    4 – Pumpkin Patch Field Trip               

Oct.    6 – Pet Blessing 2:20 pm 

Oct.    9 – No School-Columbus Day 

Oct.   13 – No School-Teacher Institute  

Oct.   20 – 12:00 pm Dismissal-No Buses      

Oct.   31 – Halloween Party & Trunk or Treat     

 

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday, 

September 27th. 

Next week we will be practicing the letter E, 

and learning about Johnny Appleseed. 

Next week snacks: 

Monday – Alden 

Tuesday – Ty 

Wednesday – Bennett                              

Thursday – Blakely  

Friday – Dax 

 

 

 
 

Notes:  

Welcome to our newest little blessing Olivia Banks! We are so happy to have her in our school family! 

Our field trip to Shreve’s Pumpkin Patch with preschool is Wednesday, October 4th. Please sign and return 

the participation form with $10 by Thursday, September 28th.  

The annul Pet Blessing will take place on the back parking lot on Friday, October 6th at 2:20 pm. Parents are 

welcome to bring your pets on a leash or in a carrier to be blessed by Fr. Robert. Students may be dismissed 

to their parents following the blessing ceremony. 

Our Halloween Party will be on the morning of Tuesday, October 31st. The annual “Trunk or Treat” will also 

be on the 31st at 1:30 pm. More information to follow. 
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